
        Dates to Remember February 15: Grad Information  Night 7 pm
February 19-23: Winter Break
February 28: Pink Shirt Day
February 29: School Council

March 5:  Vaping Parent information Night 7-9 pm 
March 7-9- Little Women Performance 
March 27: Parent Teacher Interviews 5-8 pm (gym)

Dear Laker families, 

Another fun and learning-packed week is well on its way at HJ Cody!

Students engaged in some Valentine’s Day fun yesterday in Connect with a trivia game and earned Connect
points by wearing red and/or pink. Connect points are earned throughout the year by students participating in
the various school culture activities planned during Connect. The top three classes at the end of each semester
earn a prize.

Our Creative Gems class has been busy baking and selling Valentine’s Day cupcakes this week. The students in
this class are also starting a HJ Cody thrift store. All students at HJ Cody will be able to shop at the thrift store
and take clothing home free of charge. Creative Gems are accepting clothing donations in the office or you can
place them in the box located in the front entrance.

Wednesday, February 28th marks Pink Shirt Day. Students are encouraged to wear pink shirts on this day to
symbolize anti-bullying and kindness. Students will participate in a Pink Shirt Day activity in Connect on this day
that has been organized by our Ethics class.

Tickets are selling fast for our drama production, Little Women. Tickets can be purchased through your
QuickPay accounts or directly in the office. Save the date for March 7, 8, and 9th.

A Grad 2024 information session is being held tonight. All grads and parents are strongly encouraged to attend.
Information will be shared surrounding the cap and gown ceremony, the grand march, grad fees, and grad
requirements. 

Mr. Payne is in the process of organizing a post-secondary tour to the University of Lethbridge and Lethbridge
College. Grade 11 students who are interested in participating are encouraged to see Mr. Payne to sign up as
soon as possible.

A reminder that next week there is no school for students. We look forward to having our Lakers back in our
halls on Monday, February 26th.

Thank you for your continued support of our school community. Do not hesitate to reach out if you have any
questions.

Kind regards,
Alex Lambert, Principal



Grade 11's

We will be taking a group of grade 11 students to Lethbridge College
and The University of Lethbridge on March 1st.  We will be leaving the

school at 7:00 AM and returning to HJ at 7 PM.  

There is no cost to the trip.  Students will need to bring lunch and
snacks.  We will be in a place with a cafeteria, so purchasing food is

possible.

This trip is open to Grade 11 students and we will be take a maximum
of 44 students.  Please let me know if you have any questions.  

Students will need to come see me in person to sign up for this trip.



Spring basketball registration is now open! 

The Sylvan Lake Minor Basketball Association has spring basketball teams
for children born between 2006 - 2014. Full information and registration can
be found at www.sylvanlakeclippers.ca. Registration closes February 29th.

Red Deer Polytechnic is excited to be hosting an engaging and student
focused event!  We will open our doors for Student For a Day on Friday,

March 8 from 9:30 am – 3:30pm.

https://hjcodymusic.entripyshops.com/
http://www.sylvanlakeclippers.ca/
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